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SUFFOLK POLICE AND SUFFOLK FIRE & RESCUE RESPOND TO SINGLE
VEHICLE ACCIDENT

SUFFOLK, VA (December 28, 2017) Suffolk Police and Suffolk Fire & Rescue are on 

the scene of a single vehicle accident in the 3900 block of Holland Road/Route 58.

Emergency Communications was notified of the accident at 2:30 p.m. Emergency 

personnel arrived on the scene to find the vehicle overturned and the two occupants 

entrapped. The occupants, one adult male and one adult female, were removed from 

the vehicle and were transported to an area hospital with non-life threatening injuries.

Westbound Holland Road/Route 58 is currently closed at this location while 

emergency vehicles complete operations and the passenger vehicle is removed from 

the scene. 

The cause of the accident is under investigation.
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